
 

 

 
No.  CIG 055/2017 
 
               November 15th, 2017 
 
Subject  :   Resignation of Managing Director and Appointment of the New Managing Director 
 
Dear    :   President, 

     The Stock Exchange of Thailand   

 According to the Board of Director Meeting of the Company No.5/2017 on November 14th, 
2017, the Company would like to inform you that Mr. Aree Poomsanoh, Chairman of Executive 
Committee and Managing Director of the Company, resigned from the position of Managing Director 
to be complied with good corporate governance policy. Besides, the meeting appointed Mr. Sawai 
Chatchairungruang, the Deputy Managing Director, to be Managing Director of the Company from 
November15th, 2017 onwards. 
 

Please be informed accordingly.    
 

   Yours Sincerely, 
             C.I.Group Public Company Limited 

 
 

          (Mr.Aree   Poomsanoh) 
                       Managing Director  


